
Lunch at Lyminton Town Sailing Club 
Thursday 14

th
 October 2021 

 

On a beautiful day for mid-October with light west/southwest breeze, a blue sky 
and lightly rippled Solent, some twenty-seven of  us gathered in the Lymington 
Town Sailing Club for lunch.  I am indebted to Roger for his photos, for, although I 
had my camera, I forgot to use it! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There was a slight hiccup in that the party on the “Commodore’s Barge” believed 
that they should arrive no earlier than 1300, so the Chef  was getting slightly worried 
about service and I was seriously concerned that they might have been arrested by 
Border Force or even gone to the “other club”. It was rumoured that the delay was 
due to Brian’s insistence that, as the tide was ebbing and he feared grounding, they 
lighten ship by depleting his drinks locker. Had he called for help there would have 
been no shortage of  volunteers. 
 
Sadly this reason (excuse) for delay will not apply to our next cruise as it will be at 
the Club on Thursday, 25th. November to hear the exploits of  Didi Nicholson and 
Susannah Seely as they circumnavigated Britain aboard their small yacht. This will be 
followed by lunch. 
 

As this event is now open to all Club members, bookings not already made to me, 
will be through Lucy who will publish the time and menu.  
 

Next year’s planning is well under way, so suggestions for new and more                
adventurous cruises are welcome. 
 

David Porter 


